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17. CONSIDERATION OF EXTENSION OF TEMPORARY EVICTION MORATORIUM ARISING OUT
OF COVID-19 EMERGENCY; ADOPTION OF RESOLUTION RATIFYING DIRECTOR OF
EMERGENCY SERVICES PROCLAMATION NO. 2012-02 -
Request the City Council consider the adoption of Urgency Ordinance No. 2020-22 which would extend
the expiration of Ordinance No. 2020-09R, adopted April 8, 2020, enacting a temporary moratorium on
residential and commercial evictions arising out of the COVID-19 pandemic and further adopt
Resolution No. 2020-114, ratifying Proclamation No. 2012-02 issued by the Emergency Services
Director extending the eviction moratorium during the City Council recess. (File No. 0810-20)

Staff Recommendation: Adopt and Consider (City Attorney's Office: Michael McGuinness)
A) RESOLUTION NO. 2020-114  B) ORDINANCE NO. 2020-22

Dana Elmer – Requested that the City Council not extend the eviction moratorium.  
Eileen Arterburn – Requested that the City Council not extend the eviction moratorium. 
Zachary Schaefer – Requested that the City Council extend the eviction moratorium. 

MOTION: Moved by Councilmember Diaz and seconded by Councilmember Morasco to adopt Resolution No. 
2020-114, ratifying Proclamation No. 2012-02 issued by the Emergency Services Director extending the eviction 
moratorium during the City Council recess. Approved unanimously. 

MOTION: Moved by Councilmember Diaz and seconded by Deputy Mayor Martinez to adopt Urgency Ordinance 
No. 2020-22 which would extend the expiration of Ordinance No. 2020-09R, adopted April 8, 2020, enacting a 
temporary moratorium on residential and commercial evictions arising out of the COVID-19 pandemic. Approved 
unanimously. 

18. CONSIDERATION OF ORDINANCE REDUCING CAMPAIGN CONTRIBUTION LIMIT FOR
MAYOR AND CITY COUNCILMEMBER CANDIDATES AND RELATED CAMPAIGN CONTROL
ORDINANCE AMENDMENTS -
Request the City Council review and consider potential amendments to the Escondido Municipal Election
Campaign Control Ordinance to lower the maximum personal contributions from $4,300 for city
councilmember and mayoral candidates.  It is further requested that the City Council discuss, consider,
take public input and give staff direction on additional campaign control amendments, if any. (File No.
0680-10)

Staff Recommendation: Receive Direction from Council (City Attorney's Office: Michael
McGuinness)

Ana Marie Velasco – Requested that the City Council reduce the campaign contribution limits. 

Chris Nava – Requested that the City Council reduce the campaign contribution limits. 

Danielle Coony – Requested that the City Council reduce the campaign contribution limits. 

Kevin Stevenson – Requested that the City Council reduce the campaign contribution limits. 

Laura Hunter – Requested that the City Council reduce the campaign contribution limits. 

Marissa Allen – Requested that the City Council reduce the campaign contribution limits. 

Patricia Borchmann – Requested that the City Council reduce the campaign contribution limits. 

Timothy Swift – Requested that the City Council reduce the campaign contribution limits. 

NO COUNCIL ACTION REQUIRED. 
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